Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 10:16 AM

To: ‘Chase Settle'; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Yvette Moore; Bob Asher

Subject: RE: Dayton Water Line (Gushwa DX #1) Work Plan pt 1

RE: EOG Y * Dayton Water Line (Gushwa DX 1) * 2RP-2824 * DOR: 2/15/15
Chase,

Your latest proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. Please advise once remedial activities
have been scheduled.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>

Sent: Friday, March 2, 2018 8:38 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Yvette Moore <Yvette_ Moore@eogresources.com>; Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>

Subject: Dayton Water Line (Gushwa DX #1) Work Plan pt 1

Mike,

Per our meeting today (3/1/18 @ 1 p.m.) at your office, | looked up the notes on the Railroad ROW, it is 100 feet either
side of their tracks. Attached is Part 1 of 3 of the work plan in electronic form as you requested.

Thank you,

Chase Settle, M.S.
Rep Safety & Environmental IT

EOG Resources

105 S. 4™ Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)



575-703-6537 (Cell)

eogresources



